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Stoughton Utilities Community Development Grant Program Donates $1,000 

to the City of Stoughton for Police K9 Unit 
 

City of Stoughton Police Chief Greg Leck recently accepted a $1,000 donation from WPPI Energy Services 

Representative Cory Neeley of Stoughton Utilities.  This donation will be used to fund a portion of the City’s 

Police K-9 Unit, and is part of Stoughton Utilities’ Community Development Grant Program which donates 

$1,500 annually to various organizations that provide services directly benefitting Stoughton residents.  

 

# # # 

Founded in 1886, Stoughton Utilities serves electric customers in Stoughton and the surrounding area, and 

wastewater and water customers in Stoughton. 


